
 

 

Date: July 2, 2025 
 

To:  Planning and Zoning Commission Members 
 

From: Patrick R. Zenner, Development Services Manager 
 

Re:  Tabling Request – Cases # 231-2025 

 
Attached please find a request to table Case # 231-2025 to the August 7, 2025 Planning and Zoning 
Commission meeting. The request is sought to permit the applicant to address outstanding technical review 
comments associated with the proposed development of the subject property. This is the applicant’s first 
tabling request. 
 

 
 


